DONNA JONES

POLICE & CRIME
COMMISSIONER

HAMPSHIRE & ISLE OF WIGHT

Date: 24 December 2024
Our reference: HA6991
Your reference: n/a

By email:

oear [

Your request under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)

Thank you for contacting the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner
requesting information. Your request dated 17 December 2024 has been considered
in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Our response is as follows:

Request Response
Operation Bridger - PCCs and Chief The OPCC does not hold this

Constables have been asked to report | information. We did not send a report.
back on implementation of these
measures by April. You may wish to make a separate FOI
request to the Hampshire & Isle of

1. Please provide a copy of the report Wight Constabulary.

sent to the Government regarding
implementation of the measures
(deadline seems to be April 2024).

If you are unhappy with the way this request has been handled or the decision made,
you can make a request to the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for
Hampshire to review the decision. Contact should be made in writing using the email
address: opcc@hampshire.police.uk .

If you are unhappy with the outcome of the review, you can contact the Information
Commissioner’s Office. Contact details can be found by visiting the website:
https://ico.org.uk/

Yours sincerely,

Business Support & Casework Officer
Office of Police and Crime Commissioner Hampshire and Isle of Wight

The Long Barn www.hampshire-pcc.gqov.uk
Dean Estate OPCC@hampshire.police.uk
Wickham Road @hantspcc
Fareham 01962 871595
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